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4001 Mark IV Parkway 
Fort Worth, TX 76106                                                               

 
 
April 11, 2025 

 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
We appreciate your continued partnership and the trust you place in M&M Manufacturing and Snappy. 
 
As you know, the broader economic environment continues to present challenges, particularly related to material 
costs and supply chain pressures. The cost of aluminum has risen significantly due to a combination of global 
inflation and tariff-related impacts. As a result, we will be implementing a price adjustment on our Alumiflex 
product line, effective May 11, 2025. 
 
This change reflects our ongoing commitment to product quality, service reliability, and long-term supply chain 
stability. While this adjustment currently applies only to Alumiflex, we are actively monitoring cost trends across 
all raw materials and transportation inputs, and we may need to make similar adjustments to other product lines 
in the near future. 
 
Your sales representative will be reaching out to you directly with your updated pricing and to discuss any 
questions you may have. Our goal is to be as transparent and supportive as possible during this process. 
 
Below is a list of the SKUs affected by this change: 
 

M&M SKUs Snappy SKUs 
1402-3 
1402-4 
1402-5 
1402-6 
1402-7 
1402-8 
1402-10 
 

931-03 
931-0310 
931-04 
931-0410 
931-05 
931-06 
931-0610 
931-07 
931-08 
931-10 
931-1212 
931-14 
931-16 

 
 
We thank you for your understanding and continued support as we navigate these market dynamics together. 
Please don’t hesitate to reach out to your representative or our customer service team if you need additional 
information. 
 
Sincerely, 
Micah Dawson 
VP of Sales 
M&M Manufacturing / Snappy 


